SITE NOTICE

An Bord Pleanala
Notice of an Environmental Impact Assessment Report (EIAR)
Meath County Council
Application Lodged: 16" March 2022
Planning Register Reference Number: 22/331
Appeal Reference Number: ABP-315173-22

An appeal has been made to An Bord Pleanala against the decision made on 27t
October 2022 by Meath County Council, bearing the above planning reference number
which decision was to grant permission with conditions to Boliden Tara Mines DAC for
the construction of a reinforcement buttress to the extant embankment walls of the
Tailings Storage Facility. The development works will consist of the construction of a
rockfill and earthen reinforcement buttress to sections of the extant embankment walls
of the Tailings Storage Facility at Randalstown, Simonstown and Sillogue, Navan, Co.
Meath.

Following a notice requiring submission of an EIAR.

The Environmental Impact Assessment Report (EIAR) may be inspected and/or
purchased at a fee not exceeding the reasonable cost of making a copy at the offices
of Meath County Council, Buvinda House, Dublin Road, Navan, Co. Meath, C15 Y291
and/or An Bord Pleanala, 64 Marlborough Street, Dublin 1.

This notice is being published at the request of An Bord Pleanala.

Any person may make written submissions or observations to the Board in relation to
the Environmental Impact Assessment Report within five weeks of the date of receipt
by the Board of the EIAR. Any such submissions or observations must be
accompanied by the statutory fee of €50, unless the submissions or observations are
made by certain prescribed bodies or existing participants, and should be addressed
to The Secretary, An Bord Pleanala, 64 Marlborough Street, Dublin 1.

The EIAR will be submitted to An Bord Pleanala within 2 weeks of this notice being
published.

This notice wasjgmblished on 13" February ,2024.
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